[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Rebecca Lautar 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:38 PM
To: Desmond Gallant <dgallant@fau.edu>
Cc: Lynn McNutt <mcnuttl@fau.edu>
Subject: Music Department approval for Theatre and Dance Department UPC proposals
Importance: High

Hello Des and Lynn,

The Music Department has reviewed the syllabi for your proposal to develop a new concentration in Musical Theatre, and supports your proposal with no reservations. Our vocal faculty were very receptive to the idea of enhancing FAU’s offerings to include musical theatre studies.

Thank you, 

Becky

Rebecca Lautar,  Chair and Professor of Music
Department of Music
Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
Florida Atlantic University
Boca Raton, FL 33431
rlautar@fau.edu
561-297-3821


